

ENGAINES PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Headteacher: Mrs Cherry Curle

Confident
Happy
Empathetic
Resilient
Inquisitive
Supportive

Honest

Dear Parent/Carer,

'Keep on Reading' Year 4's

Welcome to 'Keep on Reading'. This project involves asking all the parents of children in a class to read the same book to their child.

I'm asking if you will:

- Please read "George's Marvellous Medicine" in a number of instalments suitable to you and your child. Please do not ask your child to read it to you.
- Finish the book and please return it to the school no later than Friday 8th October.
- In the wallet is the class book, a card with questions and discussion points and an information card about **Keep on Reading**. Please do not ask your child to write or draw anything in connection with the book.

Les Kemp, the Project Director, will be talking to the class about the book on Wednesday 13th October. At the session, the children will be given a badge and asked to give their opinion of the book.

I hope this book will appeal to you as much as to your child. If the above requests present any difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact me as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Miss M Warnes

St Osyth Road East Little Clacton Essex CO16 9PH Tel No: 01255 860210

Email: admin@engaines.essex.sch.uk

Website: https://www.engainesprimaryschool.co.uk







